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The Borders Partnership of Primary Schools 

Glebeland Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter 
 

 

Diary Dates 
 
 
 

Mon 17 Apr  Summer Term begins 
Thur 20 Apr  KS1 Football at Barnby 
Tues 25 Apr  Trust KS2 Cross Country 
7-9 July  Red Kites Residential Trip 
 

Message from Mrs Barnard 
 
 
 

And so we reach the end of the Spring Term. 
Thank you all for your support over the past twelve weeks and I hope you all enjoy your Easter holidays. 
 
The Summer Term begins on Monday 17th April. 

Class News 

Woodpeckers 
Children in Woodpecker class have been enjoying their art lessons recently where they have been creating 
sculptures of healthy and unhealthy foods. They planned and designed their sculptures before making them out 
of paper mache and painting. Some children needed to make their food item in several parts; like Jonah's 
beefburger, and others had to think carefully about detail when painting, like Ella's watermelon. 

 

PTA News 
 
 
 
 

This Week’s Awards 

Star of the Week       Citizen of the Week 
Sonnie for having a positive attitude to learning  Aurelia for being a fantastic role model 
Willow for super effort in reading Darcey for being an amazing friend and role model 
Nancy for being a valuable member of Woodpecker Class Beorn for taking the lead with keeping our classroom 

tidy    

Reading Champions 
Ella, Dorothy, Tyler and Ivi 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Robins 
Robin class had a very exciting week this week. Our first butterfly has emerged from its cocoon and we have 
named him Ben.  
We have learnt about why we celebrate Easter, how different people celebrate and had our own Easter egg hunt. 
We have also been learning about healthy eating and how different foods affect our bodies. 
In phonics we have been using our phonics knowledge to write words independently and practised our 
handwriting and letter formation. In Maths, we have been learning about doubling. 
 
Please could I remind parents that children are not allowed to bring in toys, money or jewellery from 
home unless otherwise advised for a special occasion. We have lost a significant amount of learning time 

this week by looking for items brought in from home which have been lost. 

Red Kites 
This week in Art, Red Kite Class have been creating dioramas on inspirational women.  Each pupil had to think of 
a woman that truly inspires them. The children then used their imagination and creation skills to create 
their wonderful masterpieces. The children created some beautiful dioramas including Rosa Parks,  Rose Ayling-
Ellis, Emilia Earhart and mothers of the children.  
 

 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 
  

 

 


